
 

 

 

“AIMING FOR THE SKY BUT ROOTED IN TRADITION AND GREEN VALUES” 

 

We are excited to inform you about an upcoming programme of refurbishment at 

Acajou Beach Resort, aimed at enhancing our existing suite of facilities and services for 

our valued guests. As one of our esteemed partner, we wanted to share these exciting 

developments with you in advance. 

 

The refurbishment programme includes the construction of a new building that will 

house several facilities. These include a new reception and lobby area; a lounge for 

departing guests with luggage room and shower facilities; a spa for our guests to relax, 

recalibrate and rejuvenate, and offices for our management and administration staff. 

Additionally, the new building will feature a gym and boutique along with seven deluxe 

one-bedroom apartments, designed to provide our visitors with a luxurious and 

comfortable stay.  

 

Furthermore, we are upgrading and refurbishing all our standard and superior rooms as 

well as our self-catering apartments with new furniture, fittings, and equipment, ensuring 

that our guests enjoy a modern and comfortable accommodation experience. The main 

bar and main restaurant are also being upgraded and refurbished to offer an even more 

inviting and enjoyable dining experience for our guests. All the work mentioned here will 

be completed by end of February 2025.  

 

As part of this refurbishment programme, we are also pleased to announce the 

completion of three super deluxe rooms with Jacuzzi and impressive rooftop garden 

commanding 360 degree panoramic views to provide our guests with a truly luxurious 

and memorable stay at Acajou Beach Resort. We are immensely proud to announce that 

such a development is a first for anywhere on Praslin Island.  

In order to implement this project of refurbishment the resort will be closed from 1.12.24 

until 28.02.25, when demolition of the existing building will take place followed by the 

construction of the new complex. We envisage works on the complex continuing for a 

few months after reopening but this will be of no inconvenience to our clients as the  

 



 

  
 

 

building site in question will be screened off and the works far away from the rooms and 

pool area. All current services and facilities of the resort will remain available and simply 

relocated to other areas.  

 

We believe that these enhancements will significantly elevate the overall guest experience 

at Acajou Beach Resort and we remain confident that they will be well received by our 

guests and partners alike. We greatly look forward to welcoming your guests to our 

newly refurbished and upgraded facilities. 

 

Should you have any questions or require further information, please do not hesitate to 

contact us. We thank you for your continued support and assistance, and look forward 

to our continued partnership. 

 

Warm regards, 

 


